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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Happy February! 

It has been nice to feel the brighter mornings and longer 

evenings this week and have seen it benefit many of our 

student’s ability to be punctual in the morning.  

Please ensure your child arrives to school in a timely fashion, 

some students are consistently receiving “U” mark as they are 

arriving very late to school. We appreciate your support in this 

matter.  

Our new chair of student council brought her first agenda items 

to the meeting this week and it was a very impressive effort – 

we look forward to working with our student council and 

making positive changes together.   

Next week we look forward to recognising and supporting 

“Children’s Mental Health Week’. 

Have a good weekend.  

Louise.  

 

  

Our vision: 
To provide a safe, enriching and nurturing 

environment, with wellbeing at its heart; where 

children and young people, can learn, gain 

confidence and thrive. 

Our values: 
  
To promote resilience, self-
confidence, tolerance, and respect 
  
Our aims: ‘Building confidence for the future’  

 

Our value this half 
term is 

 

RESPECT 
 

 

 
Friday 2nd February   

If you would like to book an appointment with our school 

nurse Charlene please contact the school office or 

contact her directly on: 

charlene.stewart@nhs.net 07931 733 526 

Parent/Carer Support Group 

A reminder that our next session will take place on the 

morning of Wednesday 7th February 9.30-10.30. Please do 

join us virtually or face-to-face, we will have a talk from our 

Brent School Nurse Charlene and school therapist Amanda. 

 

NHS England are encouraging parents and carers to 

make sure their children are up-to-date with their 

MMR (measles, mumps and rubella) vaccinations. 

This follows the UK Health Security Agency (UKHSA) 

announcing a national incident of measles outbreaks 

in London and the West Midlands. 

Please complete the 

questionnaire which should 

have landed in your inbox 

yesterday. 

This will help us work 

towards achieving our 

Optimus Wellbeing Award. 

Next week, the female students in the centre will be involved in 

a session with our school nurse Charlene about Women’s 

Health. If any of our female tutee’s would like to join for this 

session please let us know and we can dial you in virtually.  

mailto:charlene.stewart@nhs.net


WEEKLY E-SAFETY ADVICE  

 

 

 


